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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4 @ Og
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oocnery,y
Re: Atlas Corporation |

Dear Mr. Hall: 1

Thank you for speaking to Kim Covey and myself this morning regarding the i

outstanding Letter of Credit No. 119907 issued by Bank of America in favor of the U.S. j
Nuclear Regulatory ' Commission. In order to facilitate the replacement of the Bank of ,

America Letter of Credit by the Norwest Bank Letter of Credit, I would appreciate it if you l
would notify Bank of America when you are satisfied with the form of the Norwest Bank
Letter of Credit. Please do so by sending a letter by fax to my attention at 312/269-4689
in the following form, and containing such other information as you deemed pertinent:

"Ms. Kim Covey, Vice President
Bank of America NT&SA
335 Madison Avenue
New York, New York 10017

Re: Atlas Corporation

9402230319 931124 P
Dear Ms. Covey: PDR ADOCK 0400345*!?

C P3R

On behalf of the United States Nucelar Regulatory O>mmision,I can confirm that we have
received a satisfadory letter of credit from Norwest Itank Denver N.A. Upon issuance and
delivery of such letter of credit by Nonvest Bank, Bant of America Letter of Credit No.119907
will be returned to you by certified mail.

5 If ree have anr seestiens abe t this transaction. re mer centact at theI

i i following telephone number .

'
Yours sincerely,

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR 1)Fo 2

%D. e 2h 9& so9s~\o
REGULATORY COMMISSION \

-

Br-

Bank of America National Trust and Savings Association 200 West Adams Street Chicago, Ilknois 60006
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If you should have any questions about the procedure outlined above or the letter,
please feel free to contact me at your convenience. I can be reached at 312/269-4684.

4

Thank you for your assistance.
:

Yours sincerely,.

;

:

1 David T. Paradise
:1
,

I. DTP/bjs
i
4 cc: Kim Covey

Linda Carper-
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